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Comments:   I stand with my friends in the Black Hills. Pe'Sla is being threatened by effects of drilling on or very

near this sacred ground. This project could contaminate the drinking water in the Rapid Creek watershed and

beyond. 

  The Rockford Mineral Exploratory Drilling project should provide an Environmental Impact Statement.

  Thank you for your consideration before drilling.

 

Carol Nothstein


